Speed Watch report 


There have been no roadside sessions this month while we await a police decision on the provision of a more reliable radar device. In view of the speed of traffic going through the village and the number of accidents, the group has been told it is on the high priority list to receive one of the new devices, which are more accurate and better able to single out vehicles during busy periods. Funding of the device, ie whether the parish council may be asked to consider making a contribution, is yet to be decided.


